
TUICU, along with the credit union 
movement in general, is gearing up to play 
a full role in delivering financial services to 
the community. This is particularly important 
with the financial services sector currently 
compromised with prominent banks (Ulster 
Bank, Bank of Ireland, KBC Bank) either 
reducing their operations or exiting the Irish 
market entirely.

The public sector, specifically the education 
sector, is pivotal to TUICU success as its 
members are predominately drawn from 
within the sector. The education sector has 
shown itself to be resolute in the face of the 
ongoing Covid 19 pandemic, and members 
have played a vital role in maintaining 
educational services for the community.

The TUICU continues to explore 
opportunities to expand its business model 

and enhance its digital offering to members. 
The credit union will release an expanded 
range of options via the credit union 
mobile app in the months ahead. Such 
developments will make it much easier to 
apply for a loan, sign loan documentation, 
make debit card payments, all from a mobile 
phone in the palm of their hands.

Chief Executive Officer Paul Roche explains, 
“TUICU is actively working to develop 
a financial strategy program that will 
significantly assist members in planning for 
their financial needs. The credit union’s goal 
to introduce a current account facility for its 
members, and work will commence shortly 
on the initiative with the all-approving 
sanction of the Central Bank of Ireland.

“The TUICU is ideally placed to meet and 
service the needs of its members and the 

broader education sector. The TUICU is 
acknowledged as one of the strongest 
performing and technologically advanced 
credit unions in the country. If you are 
employed within the second level or third 
level education sector, we will be happy 
to facilitate credit and accommodate your 
financial needs.” 

This is the second year that the TUICU has 
been recognised for its outstanding service 
to members with the Excellence in providing 
financial services within the Education Sector
 Award.  Commenting Roche said: “We are 
delighted to receive the award for 2021 and 
look forward to continuing our work assisting 
the education sector and its members with 
their financial needs.”

Teachers’ Union of Ireland Credit Union (TUICU) offers a wide 
range of financial products and services. It offers competitive 
loan rates, day-to-day banking options, along with safe and 
secure savings. The credit union provides an extensive online 
and mobile app presence which affords members complete 
control of their finances while offering a seamless and 
frictionless digital member joining and loan process. 
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